
 Ms. Kemp Room 201  

Park Avenue Elementary School                                       

2019-2020 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to Park Avenue Elementary School. I 

would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. 

My name is Ms. Kemp and I will be your child’s teacher 

for this very exciting year of learning. As we begin this 

new year I am looking forward to working with your 

child with great expectations! If you have any 

questions, don’t hesitate to ask.  

There are many ways you can help your child to be 

successful this school year.  Give lots of praise for 

work well done. Be sure to comment and ask about all 

papers, projects, and homework.  

Here’s to a Great School Year!!! 

Ms. Kemp 

Email: sewellch@orange.k12.nj.us 

Phone: 973-677-4124 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sewellch@orange.k12.nj.us


 Ms. Kemp Room 201  

Park Avenue Elementary School                                       

2019-2020 
 

 2 black and white composition notebook 

 6- 1 subject notebooks 

 4- 2 pocket folders 

 20 sharpened pencils 

 4 large glue sticks 

 1 pack of colored pencil 

 1 pack of dry erase markers  

 1 pair of scissors 

 1 containers of disinfecting wipes 

 1 boxes of tissues 

 1 set of earbuds or headphones 

 

Thank you, 

Ms.Kemp 

 


